

NEWSLETTER

MAY 2020



SAFETY FIRST

Lessons continue using a 100% safe environment.

We will reevaluate going back into the the studio as June approaches.

SPRING CONCERT SERIES

Once the group activities resume in our area we will begin the process of securing a performance.



THANK YOU

I truly lack the ability to communicate how appreciative I am as it relates to my continuing to teach during this strange time in the world.

This was not part of my plan - coaching using an online format - yet here I am providing drum lessons to my students (and others who have contacted me from all over).

You have all inspired me to learn how to effectively reach through the internet into your homes & hearts.

PAYMENT OPTIONS

ZELLE:

(Preferred method) 512-289-2790

PAYPAL:

payrrdrums@gmail.com

CHECK:

Make out to "Ed Francis" (Mail to 1101 N Georgetown St #308 Round Rock, TX 78664)

Happy drumming, "Mr. Ed"

bangrrd@gmail.com